
Preview of the Area Committee Meeting 

April 2016 
It was another busy month at the Area Committee meeting in Petaluma. Five, count them, five housekeeping motions -

all of which passed without an objection.   

 That CNCA Fund one person from the BTG Committee to attend the 44
th
 Annual Hospital and Institution 

Conference to be held in Santa Rosa. The budgeted amount is $175.00 

 That the Bridging the Gap Short Term Correspondence pilot program be extended six months from March 26, 

2016 

 That CNCA purchase two microphones not to exceed 75.00 

 That CNCA 06 provide a letter of spiritual support for EBYPAA to include in their bid to host ACYPAA 2017. 

This letter would be written in support, spiritually not financially, of EBYPAA's ability to host next year's All 

California YPAA conference. 

 That CNCA 06 provide a letter of spiritual support for SOCYPAA to include in their bid to host ACYPAA 2017. 

This letter would be written in support, spiritually not financially, of SOCYPAA ability to host next year's All 

California YPAA conference. 

We also passed the motion “ That the Web Committee add two members, increasing from 5 to 7” with substantial 

unanimity. Please pass the word that we will be looking for two members to add to the Web Committee and we still 

have one opening on the Interpretation and Translation Committee. If you are interested in serving on either of these 

committees, please submit your name and contact information to any Area Officer. At the next officers’ meeting on 

April 23, the final decision for these new committee members will be decided.  

There was lots of time for insightful sharing on the Feasibility Study. We even had time to discuss the idea of having a 

rotation system much like PRAASA for our own assemblies here in CNCA. That topic will continue next month.  

Please be sure to remember your FM radios for the Pre-Conference assembly. And BYOB to the Pre Conference 

Assembly (Bring Your Own Beverage). There will not be any water or soda sales allowed due to the facility rules. 

I am so looking forward to hearing the group conscience at the assembly. I can’t wait to see you there! 

 

In service and gratitude, 

 Joann L. 

Panel 65 CNC Area Chair     

                 

Please bring your FM Radios! To the Area Committee meeting and to all Assemblies! 


